
PUBLIC HEARING
ON THE 2022-2023 BUDGET

APRIL 4, 2021 6:00 PM

ATTENDANCE: Mayor: J. Joseph Ingalls
Trustees: Joshua Greenthal, Peter DiRaimondo, Brian Friedland
Trustee Joseph Flint – Absent 
Clerk: Vanessa Scott
Treasurer: Kristene Libordi
Superintendent Richard Scavo

Other: John Falci
Charlie Harrison
Superintendent Rich Scavo

Mayor Joseph Ingalls opened the Public Hearing at 6:07 PM.

Mayor went over the proposed budget of $202,855.00 with a tax rate of $4.08875 which is a -0.79% change from 
last year. 

Treasurer Kristene Libordi reported to the board that she still has no budget information from the Town of 
Hornellsville.  As soon as she has the information, she will pass it on to the rest of the board members.

A period of time was open to the public for questions, comments and suggestions.  Resident John Falci asked if 
consideration was made for the Employee Benefits.  The board had a short discussion with no final decisions made 
at this time.  Mayor Ingalls informed the resident that the monetary part of the employee benefits is in the budget but
the personnel requests will be discussed at the April 18, 2022 monthly meeting.

Mayor Ingalls reminded the public that they could call in to the Clerk’s office at any time with questions.

Hearing was adjourned at 6:16 PM.

Respectfully submitted

Vanessa Scott
Clerk


